
We are in need of parents to fill several Board and coordinator positions.  

Our most pressing need is for our Volunteer Coordinator.  This per-

son communicates volunteer needs to all Classroom Coordinators and 

Committee Chairs.  They are considered a PTO Board member, and at-

tend the monthly PTO Meetings.   Kathy Moshinsky is our current Vol-

unteer Coordinator, and will be happy to fill you in on the job.   Or come 

to our Papa’s Pizza DNO, Monday June 11th, and stay for our PTO Q&A at 6pm.  

Let the kiddos play while we answer any questions you might have about YOUR PTO.   

Where you can find 

the PTO: 

 Website (www.oakhillspto.org) 

 Facebook (Oak Hills Elemen-

tary PTO) 

 Google Calendar (Oak Hills 

Elementary PTO Calendar) 

 In-School Calendar of Events 

(front entrance to school) 

Jog-A-Thon, 2012… in the books. 
WOW!  A little rain couldn't stop us…  My sincerest THANKS to all of 

the Parent Volunteers and Teachers that made our Jog-A-Thon so much 

fun and a HUGE success!  We made a lot of changes this year, and you 

were all so very gracious in rolling with it.  We will be looking for feed-

back, so watch for a survey link in the last Newsletter.  Monday, June 

4th, awards will be presented at the PBIS assembly. 

A HUGE thanks to those families that participated in our Jog-A-Thon Fundraising 

campaign.  This was our effort to make up for revenue we did not bring in with our 

Fall Fundraising Wrapping Paper sales, and to make sure we have a sufficient 

budget for next year to continue to run the programs that the PTO funds for our 

children.  This year, we paid for OMSI education, Author visits, assemblies, science 

curriculum, Accelerated Reader and Math computer programs, purchased several 

new laptops for our classroom set, and so much more!  You are welcome to view our 

budget at any time on our NEW PTO website (www.oakhillspto.org).   

And mark your calendars, because we’re moving the Jog-A-Thon to the Fall!  No 

more wrapping paper, we heard you loud and clear!  THIS will now be our Fall 

Fundraiser, so stay tuned…  

June 11, 2:45pm 

PTO meeting, library 

June 11th - ALL DAY! 

DNO Papa’s Pizza.  50% 

of ALL proceeds (with 

flyer) will go to PTO.  

Good for dine-in and take 

out!  Flyer will be 

emailed and sent home 

next week.   

 

6pm - @Papa’s Pizza… 

MEET your PTO!  

Bring the kids to eat and 

play, and stay to get a re-

cap of the PTO meeting, 

and a Q&A.  Great 

chance to find out more 

about our organization 

and how to become in-

volved.   

June 12th, ALL DAY 

Field Day!  Contact   

Jennifer Yamashiro if 

you can help! 

June 13th, Wednesday 

Last Day for Students! 

 

Looking Ahead: 

Your School PTO (still) Needs YOU!   

PTO Times 

June 1, 2012 Oak Hills Elementary PTO 

Committee Positions Needed: 

*Back to School Picnic - Need 

someone to shadow Sheila Brewer 

in the fall. 

*Box Tops 

*Conference Meals (Coordinate 

via email in Fall and Spring) 

*Field Day Co-Chair THIS June 

(with Jennifer Yamashiro) 

*On The Move Coordinator 

*Picture Day 

*Landscape  

*School Directory 

*Science Fair Co-Chair (with 

Deanna Middleton) 

 

*Email Cyndie or Jennifer if you are 

interested in learning more!  
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